
 

Farmington High School Building Committee 

Chair Report – January 8, 2020 Meeting 

Welcome to the Chair Report! After each FHS Building Committee meeting, I will compose and distribute 

a concise summary of the meeting to keep everyone informed and up to date. The Chair Report is a 

communication tool that was recommended by the FHS Facility and Financial Ad Hoc Committee.  Please 

visit the Town website for committee and subcommittee information, minutes, and agendas. A comment 

form is also available on the website if you have questions, comments, or suggestions for the committee. 

- Meg Guerrera, Chair 

Meeting Highlights: 

• QA+M and TSKP Studio presented their conceptual designs for the Maintain Option to the 
committee.  The presentations and associated costs can be found at fhsbuildingproject.org 

• The FHS Building Committee voted to approve invoices from CSG, QA+M, and TSKP Studio.   
• The next FHS Building Committee Meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 15th at 6:30 

P.M. *Location TBD 
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Key Dates 
Both architects, QA+M and TSKP Studio, will present their options to the committee at the following 
meetings: 

• January 15th at 6:30 PM *Location TBD: Presentation of the Renovation Options 
• January 22nd at 6:30 PM *Location TBD: Presentation of the New Options 

The options will be presented as a phased roll-out to the building committee.  Members of the public 
are encouraged to attend. 


